
 

 
 

 

 

 

TO: Dr. Mike Riggle  

FROM: Rosanne Williamson  

RE: FOIA Requests 

DATE:  April 24, 2013 
 

Attached you will find FOIA requests received by the district and our response.   
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Request Received 

Request 

Date 

Replied 

Responded 

within 

required 

deadline 

How 

response 

was sent 

      

Drucker, 

Stephanie 

“….the 201 1 -201 2 budget for the 

Glenbrook high schools…” 

04.02.13 04.08.13 Yes email 

Please find our response attached. 

The documents above have been made available online. 

      These items were not copied for the Board packet. 

Travis, 

Jeani 

“….from the budget 2013 the capital 

projects for the next year as well as the 

next 4 years.  I also would like you to 

send me the compensation packet 

for Glenbrook South.” 

04.04.13 04.08.13 Yes email 

Please find our response attached. 
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Elaine Geallis <egeallis@glenbrook225.org>

FOIA Request
1 message

Stephanie Drucker <steffied123@gmail.com> Tue, Apr 2, 2013 at 10:07 PM
To: foia@glenbrook225.org

Dear Mr. Stafford,

My  name is Stephanie Drucker and I'm a reporter with The Mash, the Chicago Tribune's teen publication. Under the Illinois Freedom of
Information Act (http://www.ilga.gov/legislation/ilcs/ilcs3.asp?ActID=85&ChapterID=2), I'd like to request the 2011-2012 budget for the
Glenbrook high schools for a story  that I'm working on about how high schools spend money . I can be reached at 7 7 3-896-4250 or
at steffied123@gmail.com with any  questions (please keep in mind that I'm a high school student so email is probably  the most effective way  to
reach me).

Thanks,
Stephanie

http://www.ilga.gov/legislation/ilcs/ilcs3.asp?ActID=85&ChapterID=2
tel:773-896-4250
mailto:steffied123@gmail.com

















